
 

 

 

 

 

 

Circular No : Sep/01/2024 Date : 28/09/2024 
 
 

 
 

A Gentle Reminder 
 

Nursery to X 
 
 

 

Subject : Measures for the safety and security of children 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 

 
We  kindly request all the parents that no lunch boxes be brought to school during 

school hours. 

 
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in ensuring the safety and 

security of all students by sending their lunch with them in the morning. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 
 
 
Lakshya Chhabaria 

        (HOS) 


